
 

  

 
 

**LAKEPORT ROAD CLOSURE** 

  

 

**On Monday, August 21st, the Madison County 
Highway Department will be closing a portion of 
Lakeport Road in the Town of Sullivan, between 

Chestnut Ridge and Smith Ridge Road for a bridge 
superstructure replacement over Black Creek.  The road 
will be reopened to traffic on Thursday, August 31th by 

4 PM.  Chestnut Ridge Road, Black Creek Road and 
Smith Ridge Road will be signed and used for the offsite 

detour.  **  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


